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I am 1000% against this bill and any bills associated with 114 being implemented. 

HB114 impedes on our 2nd amendment right to keep and bear arms. Nowhere in the 

constitution does it say that anyone has the right to restrict what gun or what size of 

magazine we can possess. Criminals do not abide by the law and implementing 114 

would put the law abiding citizens further at risk. Our right to keep and bear arms 

helps us protect ourselves and property. Also in some occasions, it helps us protect 

other citizens from criminals. All these bills need to be strickened down.   The drug 

cartels and the Mafia have access to automatic weapons, which unless registered 

with the feds, are illegal for most citizens to own. They didn't go through the proper 

channels to posses those guns, they broke the law. Imposing 114 will greatly restrict 

our chances of protecting ourselves from those types of people. Do the right thing 

and abolish these bills and stand up for the American people. Take the stand on 

protecting our constitutional rights to bear arms. We the people , in fact , do not agree 

with these bills.  


